Dear QCP Property Owners,

Each year we ask for donations from our generous members at the same time as we invoice for
annual dues. Your donations beyond your annual dues amount are vital to the operation of our
Association. If you or family members enjoy fishing for trout in the community pond or if you
would like to support our volunteer fire departments, we ask that you consider making a
donation beyond your $240.00 annual dues. Fach and every donation is appreciated! Thank
youl!

(Please detach here and mail with check)

DONATIONS TO QCPOA

Fire departments- (/2 to Pitkin and ¥4 to Ohio City) $

Stocking Pond with Fish $
Other )
Unspecified donation for general fund $

TOTAL DONATION ENCLOSED: $




